

6701 W. 64TH Street, Suite 210 Overland Park, KS 66202 T/913-490-4100 www.aclukansas.org

Affiliate Board of Directors

Susan Estes President/National Board Representative

Lon Lewis Treasurer

Leslie Bissell Secretary

James Bell Sandy Brown Micheline Burger Roberta Eveslage Robert Eye Mark Johnson Raymond Rico Jeffrey Wicks

Micah W. Kubic Executive Director Kansas

Debbie Cox Ford County Clerk 100 Gunsmoke Dodge City, KS 67801

Re: Kansas Election Protection Program

Dear Ms. Cox,

The ACLU of Kansas and the Kansas Coalition for Citizen Participation will be providing assistance to voters through a non-partisan, election protection program for the 2018 general election. The purpose of the program is to provide information and advice to any voter who encounters issues at the polls. We hope that our program can supplement the assistance already provided by poll workers and be a helpful resource for you and your staff.

Ford is one of the ten counties where the election protection program will have signs near polling locations. The signs will publicize the program's hotline number. We want to encourage you to refer voters to our hotline--(866) OUR-VOTE--if they need assistance.

Further, we hope that we will be able to contact you or a member of your staff on Election Day if we have questions or reports to share with your office. Please let us know if there is a specific person or number that you would prefer us to call.

We appreciate your time and all of the great work you do your work to administer fair elections in Ford County. Please do not hesitate to contact us at lbonds@aclukansas.org or (913) 490-4114, should you have any questions. For more information on the program, please see the enclosed flyer. We are looking forward to working with you on November 6th.

Sincerely,

October 19, 2018